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Date Saturday, November 27, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Adam

Last Name Pollock

Phone Number

Address 17th Street West
City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Ward 2 Civics Committee

Subject Supporting Funding of the Industrial-Residential Interface Study

Meeting (if known) Budget Deliberation Package

Comments

Below is a letter that was submitted for the budget deliberation packages 2 weeks ago. It was original submitted by
Michael Patola on behalf of the Ward 2 civics committee. As was you letter from the Pleasant Hill Community
Association 2-3 weeks ago. | am not sure why they were not included in the budget deliberation packages.

Please confirm these were received as this is the second time we are submitting them.
Letter from the Ward 2 Civics Committee.

Nov. 25, 2021

Attn: Your Worship and City Councilors,

We the undersigned are writing to request that City Council continue to support including the Industrial — Residential
Interface Study in the upcoming budget for 2022-2023. This Study and efforts to address non-compatible land use issues
has been highly anticipated by many in our community for several decades. This Study in particular arises from
recommendations made by this Committee and also City Council in 2020, but ultimately from the West Industrial Local
Area Plan that was approved by City Council in 2004. As the report outlines, sites of industrial-residential interface are
not limited to the West Industrial. We are requesting that you include this important project in the upcoming budget as
it is a necessary step towards ensuring a healthy future for Saskatoon.
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Thank you for your support in ensuring this study begins next year, and for your openness to fully exploring the very real
and ongoing negative impacts of these industrial interfaces on Saskatoon’s residential communities.
Sincerely,[s}}]Adam Pollock, Pleasant Hill resident

and the Ward 2 Civics Committee:

Senos Timmon — Meadowgreen resident

Lenore Swystun — Caswell Hill resident

Michael Patola — Riversdale resident

Donna Leszko — King George resident

Lucille Fergusson — Westmount resident

Barb Biddle — Montgomery Place resident

Ken Jacobi — Holiday Park resident

Frank Dodd — West Industrial resident

Carmen Dell — West Industrial resident

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at:



